
 

                                 12.08.2022 
 

 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
RE: Situation in Ukraine 
 
 
Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 

For the residents of our city of Nikopol, this week was very difficult.  
 
But Ukrainians will never give up. Centravis team continues to work. 
Centravis production continues to work. People are highly motivated. The 
Hot Shop and the Cold Shop continue working in 2 shifts. All key equipment 
is running. Production is provided with billets and all necessary materials. 
 
Our plant was planned and built during years 1935 - 1944. Strictly according 
to the laws of military architecture. During the war. So we are prepared to 
withstand like no other seamless stainless tubes producer in the world.  
 
And while our plant is strong - our team is even stronger.  
1,367 of our brave and dedicated employees continue to work to support 
families, our nation's economy, and customers in more than 70 countries.  
 
Believe in us. 
Support us. 
Be strong.  
Good will win. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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